Warm photo response

Last week's Margaret Evans Carlson photo of
the Eklutna students generated a lot of response
and surprise,

Several thought the photo was taken on a bus
field trip between Eklutna and Anchorage in
1939. Some of the students had photography
class.

Some of the students are now deceased.

However, some are now parents and great

grand parents. One said his granddaughter was
so surprised, 'Grandpa had black hair!'

Another two are daughters who had never seen
a photograph of their Mother. The child remains
unidentified.
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